
 

 
 

 

School Newsletter—Wednesday 9th November 2022 

Welcome to the latest edition of our whole-
school newsletter. It has been a great start to the 
new half term with the launch of class-led                  
assemblies, more Roots to Fruit enrichment, two 
themed lunch menus and some amazing learning 
happening across the curriculum. 
Mrs Dunning has launched our school value for 

this half term: Inspire. This builds on from our Autumn term 1               
focus on our core value ‘believe’. This half term we will continue to 
come together for two whole-school assemblies each week. On 
Mondays we will focus on our core school values, on Thursday we 
will be celebrating success with our ‘best seat in the house’ assem-
bly. 

With Christmas rapidly approaching, you will find                         
information about our upcoming Christmas Fayre in today’s                        
newsletter. If you are able to give any time to support with setting 
up the Fayre, manning a stall or preparations please let me know 
via the enquiry@ email address. Events like this aren’t able to hap-
pen without support and man power so a huge thank you from me 
to those parents who have already come forward. Please also sup-
port our donation day on Friday 2nd December to enable traditional 
stalls like our chocolate and bottle tombolas to go ahead. 

Thank you for your continued support, 
Mrs  Middleton, Head of School 

Calendar events and diary 
dates: 
All of our school calendar 
dates for this academic 
year can be found here: 
http://suttonparkprimary.co.uk/images/
foryou/Calendar_dates_for_parents_2022
-2023.pdf 
 
Some upcoming dates for your attention: 

- BELIEVE -  INSPIRE -  ACHIEVE 

Christmas Fayre: 
If you or anyone you know has a small business and would like a stall at our 
Fayre, please direct them to the following link: https://forms.office.com/r/
QE496GT69Q    
Alternatively, they can email enquiry@suttonparkprimary.co.uk F.A.O Mrs                 
Middleton. A single donation of £10 is required per stall. 
 
Our Christmas Fayre is returning on Friday 9th December from 3:30 until 
5pm. Admission tickets will be charged at 50p per person and will automati-
cally enter you into our hamper raffles. Mrs Macfarlane is once again creating 
3 of her amazing hampers (beauty, chocolate and festive delights). For pupils, 
there will be a stocking design competition so prepare to get crafty, creative 
and imaginative! Winners for both the hampers and stocking competition will 
be announced during the Fayre and will take their prizes home that evening. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of our school community there as                  
possible so please pop the date in your diaries!  

Follow us on twitter @SuttonParkPri 
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Sutton Park Shout-outs 

In Nursery we were ready to begin our first topic of the year, Autumn. 

The children immersed themselves in everything autumn at school 

and at home, this included going on an autumn walk with their fami-

lies over the half term break to bring the topic to life. The children had 

plenty to talk about, Thank you parents for your support with this! 

 

  Mrs Nicholson and Mr Murphy 

Children have worked really hard during our Dynamic             

Dynasties project to create a double page spread on Fu 

Hao.  I am so impressed by the work they are producing. 

Well done! 

Mrs Walker-Shelton 

I'd like to give a huge shout out to 3K for their fantastic Diwali                      

assembly! They worked incredibly hard to learn all of their lines and the 

words to their songs. I am very proud of them.  

Miss Kaur 

To Class 2N,  

For fantastic performance skills and oracy  

during our class performance. I am so proud! 

Mrs Maltby 

Well done to 1D for doing so well 

in phonics. You are using your 

robot arms to segment and blend 

words together. You are then 

using your phonics in your writing 

and it's been great to see you all 

trying really hard. Keep up 

the good work    

 

Mrs Davis 

Our wonderful Gruffalos amaze the 

team everyday with their caring, com-

passionate and thoughtful natures. 

But the area that has impressed us 

the most is the progress that they are 

making in reading and writing. We are 

blown away daily by their dedication 

and effort and we love watching their 

skills develop. Well done Gruffalos, 

We are so very proud of each and 

every one of you!  

Mrs Jones, Mrs Stanley, Mrs Murphy 

and Mr Blackburn 

I am extremely proud of the way you are ALL working so hard to 

show you can make our classroom and school a happy, caring and 

fun place to be. I especially love the way you have risen to Mrs Mid-

dleton's 'good manners' challenges and love to hear you us-

ing  'Thank you' and 'You're welcome" when speaking to each other.  

Miss Painting   

My class shoutout is for their hard work in their PE 

lessons as they are really focusing on the skills and 

how to put them into practice.   

Miss Trowman 

5O have been working                  

diligently on their sports-

manship skills on and off the 

playground.  I am really 

proud of them! 

Mx Ozen 

Year 4—what a pleasure it was to 

teach you on Tuesday! You 

demonstrated superb teamwork 

and communication skills during 

our activities. Keep it up! 

Mrs Dunning 

Nurture group have been working hard and are 

making great strides in their independent 

writing. Mrs Middleton was so impressed by 

the stories they wrote last week, inspired by 

‘The Wolf’s Story’.  

Miss Khan 

For my class, I would like to shout out the fantastic attend-

ance we have. They consistently come in on time and this 

is being reflected in their work in lessons such as English 

and Maths. They are all super hard workers!  

Mr Pugh 

6D—You have been working so hard in our Science topic 

focusing on the circulatory system. The 3D clay heart 

models that you have made are fantastic! They are                         

scientifically accurate and the depth of your explana-

tions is so impressive. Well done! 

Miss Dhillon 

- BELIEVE -  INSPIRE -  ACHIEVE 
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School dinners: 
Our school kitchen provide delicious, well-balanced 
meals everyday to over 160 pupils! Our new winter 
menu has been launched (see right) and there will 
continue to be a selection of hot and cold meal choic-
es each day. 
 
Did you know that if your child is in Reception, Y1 or 
Y2 they are automatically entitled to a free school 
meal under the government’s universal meal scheme? 
With the growing cost of living, why not let school 
ease the burden of packed lunch prices by taking up 
this offer? Speak to our school office if you’d like to 
make the switch to universal meals.  

- BELIEVE -  INSPIRE -  ACHIEVE 

School uniform: 

It is important for pupils to feel proud to be part of 

the SP community and to have the sense of belonging 

to/representing our school that comes with wearing 

our uniform. We know that times are challenging for 

families and have noticed an increasing number of 

children coming into school without uniform. Please 

speak to a member of the Senior Leadership Team if 

you are experiencing financial difficulty. We will do 

our best to signpost services that may be able to help. 

School book fair: 

Thank you to everyone who has visited our school book fair this week. There 

are many fantastic books to browse and some additional products too such 

as stationery, notebooks and games. Every book purchased earns credit for 

school to spend on books for our school library. We will share our total 

raised in our next newsletter. 


